To North Greenbush Town Board Members:

The Open Space Committee met June 6, 2023 at 6 pm at Town Hall and all members were present.

In our meeting, we discussed the Hudson River Valley Greenway planning grant. We would like a copy of the completed application done by the Laberge Group. We expect there is a phase two and we would like to be involved with this process. The members of the Open Space Committee are concerned with the continued lack of green space in our Town. We are also hoping to continue to move forward with the Comprehensive Plan.

We as a committee would like to meet soon with the Climate Smart Committee. I will follow up with Councilwoman Merola to discuss a date and time that works for both committees.

We hope that it is the plan of the Town Board for the Open Space and Climate Smart Committees to assist in the completion of a natural resource inventory and updating the master plan, or are we going to outsource all this work?

Lastly, we would like the multi family dwelling moratorium extended.

Jack Rogers North Greenbush Town Councilman